
Friday, November 9, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group A has duty this week. 

 
 

SPORTS 
Girls Basketball  (V) vs SV Staff @ SVHS—3:15 
 

Coed Cross Country @ Riverside Cross Country Course 

November 12th—Holiday/No school 
 

November 13th—Minimum Day 
 

November 19th-23rd—Thanksgiving Vacation 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
It’s here!! Game day Friday!! Come out to watch the Old School 
Staff vs. The Beastly Dons Girls Basketball Teams at 3:15pm in 
the gym.  Cost is $3 pre-sale and $5 at the door.  There will be 
prizes, games, DJ, Mc Englebreezy on the mic giving you the 
play by play!! Come out and support your favorite player! See 
you there!! 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Feel like a burrito?  Well, curb that craving with Chipotle 
Tuesday November 13th from 4 to 8pm. Come help                 
AP Funding Club with our fundraiser at Chipotle …                  
Who wants to cook when you can have someone cook for 
you?  See Mrs. Payan for any questions. 

Attention Athletes: 

You must be cleared in order to play in your upcoming 
contests!  If you are still not cleared by your first game, you will 
not play! If you need a physical you are in luck, Dr. John will be 
here next Tuesday to give physicals. You must come prepared 
with your packet filled out and $20 cash.  Come by the Athletics 
Office Room 102 for an appointment time and to sign up. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Hey Dons! Do you want your baby picture in the yearbook? Send 
them to svhsbabypics@yahoo.com along with a current 
picture of you, your name, grade, and ID. There are 5 spots 
available for each grade level. Pictures are due this TODAY! 

It is time for SV’s annual Canned Food Drive! Support the 
Baldwin Park Holiday Food Basket Program. This year, it will be 
a club competition, so choose your favorite club and bring cans 
to the advisor’s classroom. Look for the club lists posted on 
campus.  Many other schools participate in this drive, let’s be 
sure SV brings the most cans! The drive ends November 30th .  

Best of luck to our Cross Country Boys and Girls who are 
competing in CIF TODAY!  Go get ‘em! 

Attention MESA Club members. Club applications are due 
TODAY. Make sure to drop off your club application to Mr. Mac 
in room 305 or Mr. Peña in room 303. 

Sierra Vista High School is hosting another Financial Aid Hands-
on Workshop Thursday, November 15 from  5:30 pm - 7:00 p.m. 
in room 203.   Be ready to fill out the Free Financial aid 
application. Please come with your 2017 income tax returns. For 
any questions, see your counselor or the Career Center.  
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